Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: temporary staff/contractors employed in planning department
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How many temporary staff/contractors were employed by the Council's Planning Department during the last two years (January 2023 until January 2025). This includes planning and enforcement staff at all grades (i.e. validation, trainee, planner, senior planner, principal planner, team leader and DM/Service managers). Please also specify the number of contractors to each level

Answer:
In the two years commencing January 2023, we have engaged 1 temporary contractor – Planning Major Scheme Manager - Grade 7.

2. How much money was spent by the Council on temporary staff/ contractors within the planning department during the last two years 
(January 2023 until January 2025).

In the two years commencing January 2023, the gross invoice value was £41,571 for a temporary contractor.

3. Do you have a managed service provider for the provision of temporary agency staff? If so, please provide the name and the date the contract ends

We have an agreement with Reed Services Ltd. that expires on 16 May 2025 and can be extended until 16 May 2027.

4. If you don't have a managed service provider in place for the provision of temporary recruitment agency staff, which recruitment agencies do you use and on what basis were they awarded?

Please see Q3.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
